
Office of The Principal, Govt. College, Naraingarh (Ambala) 

Action Taken Report on Student Feedback Obtained in Mentor-Mentee 
Meeting 

A meeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (1IQAC) was scheduled on 30/9/2022 to address 
the concerns raised by the student in the Mentor-Mentee meeting taken on 22/09/2022 at 12.30pm 
to 1.30 pm. 

This report outlines the decisions taken based on the suggestions received, at the Mentor-Mentee 
meeting. 

Most of the issues were regarding toilet facilities for students. 
» The issue has been brought to the notice of the Building Maintenance Committee which 

asked to write a leter to PWD for the repair & replacement of broken taps and toilet sheets. 
In addition, the sweepers were directed to clean the bathrooms at least twice a day to 
maintain hygiene and cleanliness. 

Another important issue raised is about the seating furniture in classrooms. 
> The issue has been taken by the Hon'ble Principal who ensured that the newly received 

benches will be installed in the classroom within 1-2 days. 
Many of the students demanded the organization of a trip/tour once a year. 

> The demand has been noted and the tour in charge was informed to schedule a one-day 
tour for final-year students. 

Another issue raised by the students regarding the water coolers. 
> The issue has been already resolved as 03 watercoolers were repaired last week. 
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